
Update on Your Electronic Health Record 

Access 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

your access to your electronic health record. 

As of [Date], your request for electronic access has been processed. You can now view your 

health records securely by logging into your account at [Website URL]. If you have not yet 

created an account, please follow the registration instructions provided on our website. 

If you experience any difficulties accessing your records or have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact our support team at [Support Email] or [Support Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your patience during this process. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


